
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Offering: Please continue to send your offerings via mail to your congregations during 
this time. If you are a member of Holy Cross, consider giving online! The link can be 
found on the webpage.  
 
Plans for In-Person Worship: 
Holy Cross will gather for an outdoor worship service at 11am on May 31st in Windmill 
Park. Please watch the Facebook page, website, newsletter, and email for information 
about that day. Plans for June continue to be in the works as the council decides how to 
safely and best move forward.  
Bethel will not meet for worship in person until further notice.  
Elmdale and Trinity will not meet for in person worship in the months of May or June. 
Plans for July will be re-evaluated as we get closer to that date.  
 
Please pray for your church leadership as they continue to monitor conditions, read 
guidelines, and attend meetings to discern how to best be the church at this time. They 
are making difficult decisions, with your safety in mind.  
 
Prairie Faith Devotions: A group of 8 pastors from the Western Prairie Conference 
(that’s us!) are teaming up to bring you daily video devotions from our homes to yours. 
Like our Facebook page to follow each day’s posts.  
 
Newsletter Deadline: Please have all materials you would like printed in June’s 
newsletter in to Ruthann by the end of this week.  
 
Reaching Out: Pastor Kayla is mailing copies of the readings and sermons to those who 
cannot access our virtual resources. If you know of someone who would benefit from 
this and is not receiving them, please call, text, or email Pastor Kayla their information.  
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